
 
 
 

    
  October 8, 2014 
 

Reg.12-10/A.14-04-011 
SDG&E Sycamore-Penasquitos 

230kV Transmission Line CPCN 
 
Sent Via Electronic Mail Only 
 
Billie Blanchard 
Project Manager 
Energy Division, CEQA Unit 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298 
 
 
Re: SXPQ ED01-SDGE Supplemental Response to Question 63. 
 
Dear Ms. Blanchard: 
 
Attached please find SDG&E’s supplemental response to ED’s Data Request 1 issued on August 6, 
2014, Question 63. The attached document is a letter from the City of San Diego’s Public Utilities 
Department dated September 30, 2014 confirming that the City has approximately 25 million 
gallons of potable and recycled water available for the project. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me by 
phone at (858) 636-6876 or e-mail: RGiles@semprautilities.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Signed 
 
Rebecca Giles 
Regulatory Case Manager 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Allen Trial – SDG&E  Jeff Thomas – Panorama Environmental Consulting 

Elizabeth Cason – SDG&E Charlotte Terkeurst – CPUC Inter Chief of Staff 
Bradley Carter – SDG&E  May Jo Borak – CPUC Infrastructure Permitting & CEQA 
Central Files - SDG&E Molly Sterkel - CPUC Infrastructure Planning & Permitting 

            Peter Allen – CPUC  Susan Heim - Panorama Environmental Consulting                          

Rebecca Giles 
Regulatory Case Manager 

San Diego Gas and Electric Company 
8330 Century Park Court 

San Diego, CA 92123-1530 


